
December 16, 2024

Dear Patron,

Thank you for contributing to our dessert auction.  Your dessert will be auctioned off at our 7th annual “Step Up 
to the Plate” dinner auction supporting the Mountain View High School Baseball Program.  The event will be held 
at Vince Genna Fieldhouse on February 1st, 2025.

This event is our primary fundraiser to support the fiscal growth of the program.  Funds raised are used for 
ongoing field maintenance, new equipment, and to help decrease the financial burden of the parents.  
  
If desired, please send any marketing collateral you may want placed next to your dessert item so we can recognize 
and support your business.

We will pick up your dessert item the day of the event unless otherwise specified.  Please feel free to contact me 
at  541-280-5460 or at ptkmomof3@gmail.com if you have any further questions.

All donations are tax deductible. 

On behalf of Cougar Baseball, Thank You!

Jen Harrison
Secretary, Cougar Bullpen

Cougars Baseball Tax Deductible Charitable Donation


